
 

 

TO:       IOLTA Participating Financial Institutions 

From:   The West Virginia State Bar 

Date:    June 2014 

 

 Attached you will find the comments presented by the West Virginia State Bar’s IOLTA Advisory 

Committee, with the approval of the State Bar Board of Governors, to the West Virginia Supreme Court of 

Appeals  regarding the proposed new Administrative Rules for administration of the IOLTA program.  As noted 

in the May 2014, newsletter, the Rules are out for public comment until June 13, 2014.  It is uncertain when the 

Court will act to implement the new Rules, either as proposed, or modified based upon public comment.  Once 

the new Rules are finalized by Order of the Court, they will be posted on the State Bar’s website, under the 

IOLTA tab.  Copies will be provided to you via the newsletter.   

 

 Thank you, again, for your continuing efforts to assist the West Virginia State Bar in improving and 

simplifying the IOLTA reporting process.    As always, if you have questions, they can be directed to 

iolta@wvbar.org and someone will contact you.  

 

 

Attachment:  as stated 
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